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EATON CLIPPINGS 

 

2019-2020 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
December    2    SCC Meeting @ 6:30 

December   11   Christmas Concert @ 6:30 

December    19   Spartan Christmas Turkey Dinner (for Staff &  

       Students only) 

December       20   Last Day of School before Christmas 

January          6    Classes Resume 

January    13   SCC Meeting @ 6:30 

January     27-30   Final Exams for Grades 9 to 12 

January         31   No School PD Day 

February      3   SCC Meeting @ 6:30 

February      5   Report Cards Grades 10-12 

February      6   Talk to Youth Live Grade 8 @ Kindersley 

February     12  Author Kristin Pierce @ 9:30 a.m.– 12:00 p.m. for               
       Grades K-6 

February   17- 21   No School February Break 

February     26   Grad 2020 Meeting — Grades 11 & 12 and Parents     
       @ 7:00 p.m. 



 

March      2   SCC Meeting @ 6:30 

March            9   No School PD Day 

March          20   No School 

March     25   Report Cards Grades K-9 

March     30   No School PD Day 

April            1-2   Parent Teacher Conferences 4:00 p.m.—8:00 p.m. 

April   4  National Librarian Day 

April    6  SCC Meeting @ 6:30 

April    7  Grade 10-12 Report Cards 

April          10-17  No School Easter Break 

April      22  Secretary’s Day 

April      22-23  Grad Bottle Drive 

April       30  Sun West Career Fair @ Rosetown  

May        4  SCC Meeting @ 6:30 

May            4-10  Mental Health Week 

May           18  No School Victoria Day 

May       19  No School PD Day 

May       27  Strawberry Social 

June   1  SCC Meting @ 6:30 

June      18  Colour Night @ 7:00 p.m. 

June      25  Last Day of Kindergarten 

June              26   Last Day of Classes 

June      30   Report Cards K-12 



From the students and staff at Eaton School 





 

The 2019/20 Spartans Football team would like to send a huge thank you to the fans and the sponsors  
that supported them through their football season. 

Scaleside Commodity Group - Darren Guidinger and Ashley Lazar 

Somerville Farms 2014 Ltd  - Sam, Brian and Ken Somerville 

Nutrien Eatonia (Kiley Swan Manager) 

Eatonia Agencies Ltd - Deb Adams 

Sygenta 

FMC 

Prairie Center Credit Union 

Sweetheart Pollinators - Neil & Janine Specht 

GMAC Eatonia  - Derek Price Manager 

GMAC Marengo - Kaci Leys Manager 

Panama Holdings Ltd.  - Jeff and Coralynne Stevens 

Maddox and Baylee Stevens 

Sam and Rhonda Somerville 

Eatonia Lions Club 

West Central Junior Football 

 

This experience has been one we will never forget and could not have achieved it without the support 
of our community! 



The Eaton Kindergarten class wants to thank the following firefighters: 
 Matt Hoffman, John Meyer and Brett Becker. These volunteers showed the  
Kindergarten class their fire trucks, taught them some things and even 
gave us a ride in a fire truck! The students spent the rest of the day being 
Fireman and saving people from fires. We thank you again!! 

Kindergarten 



Lots of laughter & learning at 
the Grade 1-2 stuffy show 
held on Nov. 21st.  
The parents came to watch or 
they viewed the production 
on Seesaw.  It was fabulous! 
The props ranged from book 
creator, plasticine projects, 
poems, singing, and power 
points.  The choice boards  
allowed for the many styles 
of learners to show what 
they know!  
 



is December 11th at 6:30 p.m.  

K-4, Gr. 5 Band, Jr. Band (Grades 6-8) &  

Concert Band (Grades 9-12) will be performing. 

Community members are welcome to  

celebrate the spirit of the holidays with us. 

Elementary students must be here at 6:15 p.m. & 

Band students at 6 p.m. please! 
  

Reminder:  All band students Gr. 5-12 are to wear black pants, black 

shoes and black socks and a white button up collared shirt!   

 

Eaton School’s  

Poinsettia, Holiday Planter, Wreaths, and Festive 

 Hanging Greenery bough pickup is  

Tuesday December 3rd 

Time to be announced 



Power Hour 

This month at Power Hour we held a Hoop 

Day and a Tech Day! Our Hoop Day was held 

in the Gym and involved a variety of games 

and tricks involving hoola hoops. The stu-

dents really enjoyed the challenges and fun 

of hoops! On Tech Day, students had the 

chance to try out Dots and Dash, Ipads, 

 computers and the Tech Table and have fun 

learning and exploring technology! There was 

lots of excitement as they found new apps to 

play with! Next month Power Hour will have 

a Xmas Craft day on December 5th and a  

tentative trip to the movie theatre in  

Kindersley on the 16th. We are still working 

out the details but keep this date open and 

watch for more information to come home in 

the near future! 

Sincerely 

Mrs. Nunweiler 

Mrs. Follensbee  



Midgets Basketball Grades 3- 6 is already rocking their 
dribbling skills!   

We have a group of about 20 students involved in this club. 

 We can’t wait to have a game in the new year! 

Coach Amanda Longmuir 

Manager Mrs. Follensbee  



The Eaton SCC would like to congratulate Krista Stevens who won the 

SCC resource bank bingo.  Thank you to the Eatonia Coops for donating 

the $100 gift card. 

 

The SCC wishes a Merry Christmas to all students, staff and their  

families. 

Band Clothes Needed 

We are trying to build a supply of white blouses, black pants and black shoes that 

band students could use when we perform.  If you have any of these items that you 

could donate to the band parents, please drop them off at the office.   Thank you 



There will no longer be Choral speaking held in Eatonia due to low number of 

students.  The location is now in Kindersley. For more information please contact 

Trisha Lee. 

We would like to recongnize our Eaton students who are involved in  

Sun West Student Leadership Teams which include Team Sun West, Youth 

Consul, and Team Bullis:  Emma McLay, Ryanna Leslie, and Syawi Ronquilo. 

Also we have 5 students involved in the Sun West Student Tech Team:   

Ethan Green, Kaleb Lariviere, Quinn Price, Owen Beaupre and Maggie 

Schwartz.  Congratulations to these Spartans who represent Eaton School with 

pride and demonstrate excellent character and leadership! 

Eaton Students in Grades 4-12 and staff were asked by the Saskatchewan 

Ministry of Education to again complete the annual OurSCHOOL Survey in 

November.  Thank you to the students for their valuable feedback.   

There is not a parent survey this year. 



    2019 Book Fair 

I would like to thank all the  

families and students who came and 
supported the book fair.  We got 

$998.42 in free books for the library. 

Also a big thank you to every one 
who helped or donated in any way to 

the book fair. 

 



Thank you to all those who have already donated to our Spartan Christmas 

Turkey Dinner.  If you are able to help with the remaining donations or give 

a cash donation towards plates/cutlery/napkins/glasses our students and 

staff would be very grateful. 





Recipes Due January 31st 


